
Ofgem
FAO: Donald Lam and Michael Brown
10, South Colonnade 
Canary Wharf 
London, E14 4PU
Email: gas.systems@ofgem.gov.uk

25th March 2025

Dear Mr Lam and Mr Brown,

Call for Input

Call 
for Input. 

As Ofgem undertakes its review, Northern Gas Networks asks that the review and any changes which may 
result from it, are consistent with statutory duties and following due regulatory process. We 
expect this and any further review(s) are undertaken in a way which ensures consistency in decision making 
and the underlying processes.

Yours sincerely,

Greg Dodd
Regulation and Strategic Planning Director


